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Secretary of the Commission
Uuited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C., 20555

Attention: Docketing and iervice Branch

Dear Sipr:

I have received the notice from Mr. Minoque megarding
centemplation of adding veterinarians to those
authorized to use limited quantities of specified by-
product materials fc~ in vitre testing (10 CER Parts
31 and 32).

As graduate veterinarians have as much, if not more
training in diagnostic radiclogy and radiobialogy
than the graduate physician, I feel this chamge is
long past due. Research areas in which many veteri-
narians are involved show the need for such tweatment.

I fully support the proposed inclusion of veterinarians
under this general license.

Sincerely,

S. K. Kneller, D.V.M., M.S.,
Diplomate, A.C.V.R.
Radicl _, Section Chief
Department of Clinical Veterinary Medicine
College of Vetexinary Medicine
University of Illinois
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